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The Los Angeles City Fire Department Foundation (LAFDF) has graciously donated a 
new refrigerator to Fire Station 18 located in Granada Hills. The purpose of this 
equipment is to replace the broken and outdated unit. Members have been responding 
to emergencies, including brush fires during record high temperatures and "extreme 
heat warnings". Having proper nourishment and hydration is not just a matter of 
comfort, it is essential for their safety and performance. The value of the donation is 
$5,733.00. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Board: 
1. Receive this report for the In-Kind Donation by the Los Angeles Fire Department

Foundation for the items listed above, valued at approximately $5,733.00 to the Los
Angeles City Fire Department.

2. Request the Commission Executive Assistant to transmit this report to the Mayor's
Office in accordance with Executive Directive No. 3 and to City Council in accordance
with the Los Angeles Administrative Code, Ordinance 15514, Article 12, Section
5.111.4, for consideration and approval.

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal impact on the Department's budget from the acceptance of this 
donation. Donations provide the necessary items to meet the needs of the respective 
fire stations or administration sections. Replacement or repair of items meeting City 
specifications and Fire Department business needs may be borne by General Fund, 
subject to budgetary constraints. 








